Club of the Year

Rising Scholars Student Organization
Selected by the Associated Student Government

The Rising Scholars Student Organization has been selected to receive the
2022 - 2023 Outstanding Club of the Year Award from the Associated
Student Government. This award honors the club for providing exceptional
service, advocacy and events for the students and campus community of
Santa Barbara City College. In particular, the ASG appreciates the Rising
Scholars' responsiveness, unwavering commitment to supporting
system-impacted students on campus, and for extending their outreach into
the wider community.



